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I support SB 20 to ensure Oregonians with disabilities can work without losing 

essential Medicaid benefits. Current income and asset limits force many to choose 

between employment and healthcare, creating financial instability. Passing SB 20 

promotes fairness, economic opportunity, and a stronger, more inclusive Oregon. 


